

ADDRESS 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216

PHONE (07) 856 5399

WEBSITE www.kns.ac.nz

PRINCIPAL Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour, B.Ed., Dip.T.

28.02.22

Dear Parents and Whānau,

Over the next two weeks the Year 1 children will be participating in a Safe Walking programme – learning how to be safe on and around our local roads.

These lessons will involve the children learning how to:

- walk on the house side of the footpath
- cross sneaky driveways
- use kerb drill to safely cross grass to grass in Somme Cres
- cross on the Knighton Road school crossing with the road patrollers
- cross with the traffic lights on Wairere Drive with the road patrollers



When the children practise by the road, the classroom teachers will be supported by the Grad Students. When they practise using the crossings, there will be the road patrollers in addition to those adult helpers.

We will share photos on Class Dojo, so do discuss these with your child to help to reinforce these important road safety messages at home too.

Ngā mihi.

Thank you for your support.

Renee Downey

Associate Principal Knighton Normal School Hamilton 3216

07 8565399 rdowney@kns.ac.nz